
 

 

 

  
 

  

  
 

   
  

 
 

 
 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement
Sent: February 17, 2022 2:42 PM
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Confidential Questionnaire Now Posted - LT RFP 

LT RFP Stakeholders, 

As part of the IESO public engagement process on the development and design of the LT RFP, the IESO will 
continue to provide stakeholders with an opportunity to submit written feedback that is intended to be posted 
to the engagement page, responded to by the IESO publically which will help inform future meeting materials 
and discussions with LT RFP stakeholders. The public feedback form following the February 8 session included 
a set of questions seeking feedback from stakeholders on a number of the key design considerations discussed 
during that meeting.  The IESO recognizes that not all stakeholders may wish to share commercially sensitive 
or confidential information in a public forum. Therefore, the IESO has developed a confidential questionnaire 
to supplement the existing feedback form. 

The IESO has posted the confidential questionnaire yesterday to the LT RFP engagement webpage to provide 
an opportunity for confidential information to be shared with the IESO. 

Stakeholders are able to provide as many questionnaires as required. In addition to these questions, 
stakeholders are invited to provide the IESO with any additional and relevant information. Should stakeholders 
wish to discuss their response(s) with the IESO, they are welcome to request that meeting when responding 
to the questionnaire. 

The IESO requests that stakeholders provide their responses to this questionnaire by March 2, 2022 with 
completed questionnaires directed to LT.RFP@ieso.ca 

Thank you, 
IESO Engagement 
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